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TFMoran hosted the New Hampshire Commercial Investment Board of Realtors annual meeting and
barbecue on Thursday, June 19 at the Bedford office. For the second straight year, the weather
cooperated with lots of sun and a slight breeze. Over 100 CIBOR members and TFMoran staff
enjoyed the cookout, which featured steak tips by The Wine'ing Butcher and ice cream by The
Inside Scoop. TFMoran has been hosting the annual NH CIBOR meeting and cookout for more than
15 years. TFMoran is proud to partner with CIBOR each year for the event.
NH CIBOR president Mark Dickey presented David Choate, III of Colliers International with the
Realtor-of-the-Year award, and J. Chris Nadeau, who was not able to attend, with the Affiliate-of-the
Year award. Additional awards and raffle items were also presented.
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